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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

 

From: Dean Clapworthy [mailto:D.Clapworthy@preston.gov.uk]  

Sent: 24 March 2016 15:46 
To: planning 

Subject: 3/2016/0193: Land east of Chipping Lane, Longridge 

 
FAO Stephen Kilpatrick, 

 

I refer to your consultation letter of 07 March 2016 in relation to the above planning application. 

 

Preston City Council provided comment on the related outline planning application 3/2014/0692 in an 

email from Phil Cousins dated 01 October 2014. I can confirm that the Council has no further 

comments to add to those previously provided. 

 

I trust this response is sufficient for your purposes. 

 

Regards 

Dean Clapworthy  

Senior Planning Officer  

Telephone: +441772906573 

Planning Management 

Town Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL  
  

 

 
 
  

 
 


